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BWCI Jersey 
Office Move

We’re moving! You will soon find us at Osprey House, 5-7 Old Street, St. Helier, Jersey, JE2 3RF. 
 
With effect from 2 December 2024, our Jersey office will be moving to Osprey House. 
 
BWCI Managing Partner, Michael McKay, said:

While our postal address will be changing, our telephone and fax numbers are unchanged.

Our office in Kingsgate House has served us well over the last 21 years, but we 
hope that our new office’s central location in the heart of St Helier will be more 

convenient, with a range of options for client meetings.
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